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Thursday 20th December 18

Dear Children, Parents, Carers, Staff and Governors,
We made it!  This has been a long and very busy term and the staff and children absolutely deserve the Christmas break ahead.  We have enjoyed Peace Week, fundraising for Zac, Children in Need and Jeans for Genes, Space Week, European Day of Languages, various trips, Mindfulness Day and Christmas Performances amongst other events.  The children have thrived off these experiences and I hope they have enjoyed themselves.

I am very proud of how well the Year 3 children have settled into our Junior School; they have worked very hard and are definitely part of our school family.

We have been delighted with the End of Key Stage 2 assessment results published last week.  You can view these at https://www.gov.uk/school-performance-tables   The attainment data is exceptional and a credit to the hard working pupils, dedicated staff and supportive parents at NJS:

	
	% expected standard in Reading, Writing and Maths
	% greater depth in Reading, Writing and Maths
	% expected standard in Reading
	% greater depth in Reading
	% expected standard in Writing
	% greater depth in Writing
	% expected standard in Maths
	% greater depth in Maths


	NJS
	85%
	22%
	93%
	40%
	89%
	34%
	92%
	37%



	National
	64%
	10%
	75%
	28%
	78%
	20%
	76%
	24%




2019 will bring lots of excitement to our NJS family.  We start with the refurbishment of our swimming pool; colours are chosen and contractors are ready!  I can’t wait for the opening of this very special resource.  We also have lots of great events and activities planned in school.

I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Very Happy New Year.  I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break with your families and look forward to seeing you in 2019.

I’m off to talk to Santa about which of the boys in my house are on the ‘good list’!!
Best wishes

Mrs Moody










